
"Thanksgiving dinners take eighteen hours to

prepare. They are consumed in twelve

minutes. Half-times are twelve minutes.

This is not coinidence."

-Erma Bombeck

The Town Council voted to approve the purchase of 1535 and 1541
Farmington Avenue for a total price of $780,000 for the future Third
Bridge Project.  
The Town Council voted to set a referendum on December 8, 2022, to
appropriate an additional $9.7 million for the FHS Building Project to
restore the project back to the scope of what was approved at the June
2021 referendum, while utilizing the additional reimbursement granted
by the State of Connecticut.  I encourage you to attend the Town Meeting
on November 28, 2022 for a brief presentation and an opportunity to ask
questions.      
The Town Council voted to approve a three-year contract between the
Farmington Education Association and the Board of Education.  
Our local veterans' group is looking for new members.  Please contact
Paul Krause if you are interested in joining: oifvet87@gmail.com
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When: Saturday, November 19th, 2022 from 8:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
Where: Unionville Family Restaurant, 1835 Farmington Ave, Unionville, CT 06085
What: Stop in for a cup of coffee, and meet with members of the Town Council to
discuss our work and to ask us any questions you may have about Town happenings.

Quote

Coffee with the Council

NOVEMBER 28, 2022, 7PM - TOWN MEETING ON FHS
REFERENDUM @ FHS AUDITORIUM

DECEMBER 8, 2022, 6AM - 8PM - REFERENDUM VOTE @ 
YOUR REGULAR POLLING LOCATION
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